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Dear Lord,   

   Let us pray for rest as  our 

half term holiday                        

approaches, 

That teachers and all those 

who work with children                 

can rest.  

That children are cared                 

for and enjoy the week.  

We pray for families, friends 

and carers that we will all be 

together again soon. 

Amen.   

“Teach your children 

to pray. Pray with 

them. Prayer 

strengthens                      

family life.”  

Pope Francis. 

Nursery Applications for September 2021 

If your child was born between  

01/09/17   &   31/08/18 

Nursery supplementary forms for      

September 2021 are now available from the school office. 

Remember, you must                               

wear your mask                          

when on school         

premises                                

and keep your                  

distance inside and                                     

outside school.                                  

Follow the rules to                       

keep everyone safe.                                 

Thank you. 

Covid-19 Tests                                                                                                

If you or your child have any 

symptoms of Covid-19 and are 

sent for a test by your GP / NHS 

119, please let us know.                     

Parents/Carers                          

are also asked to email the               

results to the school when                                        

they receive either a positive                                                   

or negative Covid-19 test result. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

Year of St. Joseph 

 

Peckham Pantry 

The Peckham Pantry is a membership 

scheme shop located 2 minutes from our 

school. Membership is £4.50 per visit 

and for that you will be able to choose 

approx. £15 worth of food. The scheme is 

open to all local residents. 

Please refer to the Peckham Pantry        

flyer which has been emailed to all                            

parents/ carers.  

To apply for membership go to  

www.pecan.org.uk/peckham-pantry 

This week: 

FRIDAY 12th FEBRUARY—SCHOOL CLOSED                                          

PARENT’S DAY TELEPHONE APPOINTMENTS                            

 

Class teacher’s will call on or around your allocated time to discuss 

your child's progress. Please answer when you see the school               

number or the teacher will move onto the next appointment. 

Each call will take no longer than 10 minutes. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation during these difficult times. 

 

 



This week:  

Friday 12th February 

Parent Day                                   

Telephone appointments                       

only to discuss                                

your child’s  progress                                                

Refer to  class list                         

sent home. 

Nursery Habil  Daniella  

F1 Bethany /                   Jamaldeen  

F2 Jakob  Tiarah  

R1 Davina  Nyah  

R2 Onike  Fiyin  

 A1 Emmanuel  Brian  

A2 Neriah  David  

N1 Daniel  Andres  

N2 Ester  Helena  

C1 Joanne  Samin  

C2 David  Rihanna  

I1 Joshua  - 

I2 Elizabeth  Praise/ Christiana  

S1 Zahraphina  Ericsson  

S2 Lakisha  Tatyana  

Elizabeth  Nursery  

Brian  F1  

Dilam  F2  

Joshua  R1  

Esther  R2  

Alisha  A1  

Andrea  A2  

Josep  N1  

Daniel  N2  

Isha  C1  

Maryam  C2  

- I1  

Udechukwu/Osaremel  I2  

Elizabeth  S1  

Qaiser  S2  

 

 

 

Keep                   

Everyone 

Safe                        

Always wear a 

mask when 

entering the 

school.  

Thank you 

Half Term 

Please enjoy your 

much deserved half 

term break next 

week. 

Encourage your 

children to carry on 

reading as much as 

possible by listening 

to them each day 

and getting older 

children to listen to 

the younger one’s 

read. Reading for as 

little 10 –15 minutes 

each day will make 

a huge difference to 

their vocabulary 

and learning all 

round. 

  

 

'GDPR :                                                                

Whenever we process                               

(staff, parents and pupil)                                               

data, we need to comply                           

with GDPR.                                                           

For more information on                   

how we process data,                                  

check on our website 

www.stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk 

 KS1 KS2 Total  

St. 

Francis  
60 40 100 

St. 

Claire  
40 20 60 

St. 

Mary 
60 50 110 

St.            

Joseph 
20 10 30 

St. 

Mary  

Monday 15th—                             

Friday 19th February 

2021 

School reopens on                                           

Monday 22nd                         

February 2021 

INSET DAY  

Monday 7th June  

School closed to                  

all children 


